

Hereford Cathedral Junior School

28 Castle Street Hereford HR1 2NW

Telephone 01432 363511

Mrs Liz Lord BEd Head of Pre-Prep enquiry@herefordcs.com

24th November 2017

Dear Parents,

As part of our Carol Service in the Cathedral on Thursday 14th December, Reception children will be presenting a nativity tableau. The Cathedral setting is wonderful but it is not always possible for parents of Reception children to gain a very good view and so we are arranging a separate presentation for Reception parents. We therefore warmly invite you to a performance of the Reception nativity tableau on Monday 11th December at 2.45pm in St David's Hall.

Refreshments will be served after the performance whilst the children return to their classrooms to change. They will be ready for collection from The Moat at the usual time of 3.30pm. Unfortunately, there is only a limited amount of space in St David's Hall so if you need to bring a pushchair, please could it be left outside.

We will be filming the performance in the Cathedral and taking photographs of the children beforehand, which will be available for purchase (with all funds raised going to the PTA). Please do not try to take flash photography on the day as it detracts from the performance.

Please could you return the slip below indicating the number attending the performance by Monday 4th December.

Yours sincerely,

Liz Lord

Head of Pre-Prep

his had.

Reception Nativity Tableau

Please return all slips to your child's class teacher by Monday 4 th December.
Name of childForm
I/We would like one/two/three seats for the Reception Nativity on Monday 11 th December.